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April 10, 2024 
 
 
 
Dr. Dennis J. Fixler 
Chief Economist  
U.S. Department of Commerce  
Bureau of Economic Analysis  
Washington, DC 20233 
 
Dear Dr. Fixler and Ms. Burrell, 
 
Thank you for your letter of continued support of NASS surveys.  The List Frame program 
combined with the Census of Agriculture are essential for all NASS surveys.  They provide us 
with a population that can be efficiently targeted to obtain the most accurate agricultural data 
possible in a very short time period, while minimizing respondent burden. 
 
We will keep you informed of any modifications through Federal Register Notices.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lance Honig 
Acting Chair, Agricultural Statistics Board 
U.S. Department of Agriculture 
National Agricultural Statistics Service 
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